
Orange County School Educators Association 

281 N. Rampart Street #A, Orange, CA 92868 

 

September 30, 2015 

 

Dear OCSEA member, 

 

This is to advise you that the Orange County School Educators Association (OCSEA) will be transferring one dollar 

per month per member from our regular dues collection into our OCSEA Political Action Fund as authorized by the 

OCSEA Bylaws and Representative Council, on or about January 4th, 2016. 

 

These funds are used to support pro-public education candidates and issues in non-partisan elections at the district 

and county level.  None of these funds may be used in state of national partisan elections.  This is a very important 

part of our total program to protect the interests of our members and to insure a supportive environment for the 

education of our students.  Your support of these local political activities is very much needed. 

 

Your local Association also supports the right of any of its members to decline to support these activities and to 

decline to contribute to the OCSEA PAC.  Should you wish to decline participation, none of your local dues will be 

transferred into the PAC account.  All of your local dues will remain in the Association general account to be used 

for non-political purposes. 

 

Any member declining participation must complete the form below and return it to the Association Treasurer no 

later than 12:00 pm on January 22, 2016. If a form is not received by that time the Association will assume that it 

has full permission to transfer the above amount into the PAC account for the remainder of 2015-2016 fiscal year.  

Nothing shall prevent the Association from choosing to contribute the entire annual contribution at the beginning of 

the fiscal year if authorized to do so by the OCSEA Representative Council. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call. Thank you in advance for your support of the OCSEA 

Political Action Fund! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Julie Ames, President OCSEA 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- --------------- 

Name: _________________________________________________  Site: ________________________ 

 

I hereby request that none of my local dues dollars be transferred to the OCSEA PAC for the 2015-2016 fiscal year. 

I understand that this will not reduce my local dues and that all my local dues will remain in the OCSEA General 

Fund to be used for non-political purposes. 

 

 

 (signed)        (date) 

 

Return this form to :OCSEA 

PO Box 428 

Orange CA  92856-6428 


